

BELLMORE-MERRICK CENTRAL HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES

BROOKSIDE BUILDING

1260 MEADOWBROOK ROAD, NORTH MERRICK, NEW YORK 11566-1500

516 623-1483 Fax

516 992-1000

BOARD OF EDUCATION

July 13, 2020

Marion Blane President

Comfort Keah Itoka Freeport-Merrick Rotary Club 294 West Merrick Road, Suite 12 Gina Piskin Freeport, NY 11520

Vice President

Edward Corona John Ferrara Janet Goller Nancy Kaplan, Ed.D. Nina Lanci

BOARD OF EDUCATION OFFICERS

Monica Enright Treasurer

Tracey Miller

Pattianne Guccione District Clerk

ADMINISTRATION

John DeTommaso Superintendent of Schools

Mara Bollettieri, Psy. D. Deputy Superintendent

Kate Freeman Michael Harrington Assistant Superintendents Dear Comfort Keah Itoka:

We hope this letter finds you and your loved ones well.

Thank you and to the entire Freeport-Merrick Rotary Club for your incredible donation to the Community Cupboard. We are in literal awe of the work you have done and you have our eternal gratefulness. Especially during these trying times, it is the kindness and generosity of people like you and all those who participated in and assisted with this donation that allow us to continue helping our neighbors in need. To date, we have helped over 90 Bellmore-Merrick families and an average of 40 on a biweekly basis. Your contribution to the Community Cupboard will allow us to maintain those numbers, even as we all continue to fight through this crisis.

Thank you for being a great part of this effort.

Be safe, be healthy, and be peaceful.

Sincerely,

The Cupboard Crew

Darlene Boden

Karin McMahon

Darlene Boden

Karin McMahon

Mara Bollettieri

Catrina Christensen

Mara Bollettieri

Catrina Christensen